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Porter Medical Center continues its commitment to identifying and implementing new energy efficiency 

practices throughout our organization in order to reduce our energy expenses and promote greater 

environmental awareness and stewardship as a community leader and provider of health care services 

in our region.   

 

The following provides an updated summary as it pertains to the originally submitted plan for 2015: 

 

Action Plan 

  Status 

     

1. Develop a Facilities Master Plan (FY 2015)  

      

  
FY 2015 In FY 2015, PMC engaged a third party firm to begin the development of a 

Master Facility Plan.    

  FY 2016 The project was put on hold with the new leadership transition.   

  
FY 2017 As Porter became affiliated with the University of Vermont Health Network, 

the organization reengaged in the MFP process.    

  FY 2018 Final MFP report received from third party consultant.   Completed  

      

2. Convert #2 Fuel Oil Boilers to Dual Fuel   

  (Natural Gas and Oil)   

      

  FY 2015/16 Replace one boiler with new high efficiency unit.  Completed  

  FY 2015/16 Upgrade controls on 2 units  Completed  

  FY 2015/16 Convert to Natural Gas  Completed  

  FY 2015/16 Convert Nursing Home boilers to natural gas.  Completed  

        

 

 

In our continuous effort to attain energy efficiency and improvement, Porter Medical Center completed 

several additional items that were not included in the 2015 efficiency plan, but are notable 

improvements: 

 

• 2015 Porter Medical Center - HE Custom RTU  

• 2016 Porter Medical Center - Rx Lighting 6  

• 2016 Porter Medical Center - Middlebury - Infusion Fit Up  

• 2017 Helen Porter Healthcare & Rehab Center - Commercial Dishwasher 

 

 

 



 

 


